
June 2023 – Literature Committee Chair Report 

Good evening, all – I apologize for not being here tonight but I know that Deborah will do an amazing 

job representing the literature committee.   

The last month has been a little quiet, but we are still trying to get the word out that the literature 

committee is available for any event or meeting that wants us   

In the last month, Deborah presented AA’s service structure to Sisters in Sobriety, which I heard was a 

great success and very informative. 

I will be presenting on the AA Group pamphlet – “The AA group…where it all begins” to Sisters in 

Sobriety on the 28th. 

Our meeting day/time/location was updated on the website – thank you Deborah! 

Our next literature committee meeting is next Wednesday at 5:30 a the North Port Library.  We will be 

working on a flyer for the committee to get out to the groups so they know we are here as a resource. 

As always, I am blessed and honored to by your Literature Committee Chair. 

In love and service 

Jill M. 


